
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Gasoline services resume in Arctic Bay 

 
Start Date:  August 9, 2024 
End Date:  August 15, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 30 sec         

  
On August 8, 2024, The Department of Community and Government Services’ 

Petroleum Products division experienced a mechanical issue resulting in a disruption of 

retail gasoline sales in Arctic Bay.  

The department is advising residents of Arctic Bay that gasoline retail services have 

resumed. 

The department thanks the community and partners for their cooperation.  
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